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New M embers I nduction
FALL SEMESTER OFF TO A BANG

The Beta-Theta chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon is started off what is sure to be another exciting semester by 

initiating 19 men as candidates on September 6. The chapter is delighted to help these men through their first 

semester of college and help them enjoy the Mizzou experience. These 19 men match the number of candidates 

inducted the previous semester and is one of our largest since rechartering.

Scott McKnight, the recruitment chair for this semester, was delighted with this group of inductees. "I think 

this is one of our best classes," said McKnight. "These guys seem really driven and I am excited to get to know them 

more as the semester continues."  This was McKnight's first semester as rush chair and he hopes to build off this 

pledge class for the spring. "I know my job isn't done with this pledge class and I hope we can make this our best 

year of recruitment yet," McKnight said.

The chapter hopes to  aid these men in their mental, moral, and social development for life.
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Love- Tailgates

LOVE, CHARITY AND ESTEEM
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Charity-??? Tr iple Play

Esteem-H omecoming

With another year comes another Homecoming. This year we are paired 
with the men of Alpha Gamma Sigma and the women of Alpha Delta Pi. 
Coming off of a 2nd place finish in the previous Greek Week, our chapter is 
delighted to begin what should be another fruitful experience. With a 
tradition like Mizzou's homecoming we hope to contribute to the community 
and enrich campus life.

With such a strong pairing we feel confident of our chances to win. To 
another fruitful homecoming!

This semester we will be participating in the Tri Delta Triple Play 
philanthropy. All proceeds will go toward St. Jude Children's Research 
Hospital. With this being our philanthropy as well, we feel incredibly 
motivated to help this outstanding cause.

This baseball themed event will take place Sunday September 17 and the 
Beta-theta Chapter will be sending 12 men to the event. These men will look 
to represent out fraternity as well as possible by winning this event and 
helping support this worthy cause.

It's football season! Here at Beta-Theta we are gearing up for another great 
season of tailgates. We will be grilling, watching football and having a great 
time with friends. We couldn't be more excited for Mizzou football to be 
back on the big stage!

If you find yourself in Columbia on a Saturday and want a place to come 
tailgate swing on by. We will be up bright and early showing our school 
pride and cheering on our Tigers! See you there.

MIZ! ZOU!



Exec Board

Pryt anis - Mat t  Eblen Epipryt anis - Regan Hil l
President

Phone: (816) 520-4412
Email: Mpec65@mail.missouri.edu

Major: Journalism  

Vice President
Phone: (816) 809-4774

Email:   rhqhd@mail.missouri.edu
Major: Pre-Med

Crysophylos - Thom as Geisinger

Treasurer 
Phone: (816) 457-1480

Email: Tagkw4@mail.missouri.edu
Major: Business Finance and Ecnomics

Hegem on - Grant  Holley
New Memeber Educator 
Phone:   (309)706-0832

Email: gmh4kd@mail.missouri.edu
Major: Business Management
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Gram m at eus - Ed McKinley
Secretary

Phone: (651) 260-9094
Email: epmtk4@mail.missouri.edu

Major: Journalism

Hypophet es - Alex Marx
Chaplin

Phone: (816) 668-9685
Email: ajm4kd@mail.missouri.edu

Major: Biology

Pylor t es - Jackson McSher ry
Risk Manager

Phone: (339) 933-3749
Email:  jhmv26@mail.missouri.edu

Major:  Sports Management

Hist or  - Noah Taborda
Historian

Phone: (224) 563-8444
Email:  nat8b4@mail.missouri.edu

Major:  Journalism
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